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To: Mr. Khalil Mohammad Elhaj Tawfiq

Chairman of Jordan Chamber of Commerce 

Dear Mr. Khalil Mohammad Elhaj Tawfiq,

On behalf of the Georgian Chamber of Commerce and Industry, it is my pleasure to invite you to 
the 4th Tbilisi Silk Road Forum “Connecting Today Resilient Tomorrow” which will take place in 
Tbilisi on October 26-27, 2023. The Forum is organised under the patronage of H.E. Prime Minister 
of Georgia, Irakli Garibashvili. 

The event will gather up to 2000 delegates, high-ranking officials, Chambers of Commerce, 
international organizations, as well as business representatives from over 60 countries and builds on 
the successes of previous forums of 2019, 2017 and 2015. The 4th Tbilisi Silk Road Forum will be a 
landmark event that aims to strengthen economic ties, foster international collaboration, and 
promote sustainable development. The forum will serve as an international platform for multilateral 
dialogue among senior policymakers, business and community leaders to discuss common challenges 
of countries, to find solutions that make a strong impact on the region and the global economy, it will 
explore various opportunities, as well as challenges in the fields of trade, investment and technology. 
Historically, Georgia has been serving as a natural hub to the economic, cultural, and technological 
interactions between East and West. Our economy binds together both regions through a unique 
network of free trade agreements stretching from Europe to Asia aiming at boosting our country's 
integral role in the Middle Corridor as a regional trade, energy, digital, transport, financial and 
logistics hub.

The first day of the Forum will focus on the following topics:
- Increasing role of the Middle Corridor;
- New architecture of the East-West Trade;
- Digital connectivity;
- Diversification in the energy sector;
- Tourism sustainability;
- Diversified investments for resilient future.



The second day will be devoted to the Investment Forum, which will offer companies ample 
opportunities to network and establish partnerships within the regional and international investment 
projects.

Your support and active involvement in inviting your member companies to the Forum would be 
immensely valued and highly appreciated. 

I believe your participation will provide an invaluable contribution to the success of the Forum and I 
look forward to welcoming you in Tbilisi. 

Please kindly register for the Forum at the following link: www.tbilisisrf.gov.ge 

Sincerely,

Giorgi Pertaia

President

http://www.tbilisisrf.gov.ge/
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